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Hello, 

      HB 2025 would be disastrous for most people in Oregon. In this day and age 

there should be no new taxes on Oregon citizens. It seems this is only being pushed 

either because of money mismanagement or to make up for federal funding issues. 

As an everyday citizen, I have to ask....Is this really for the people you swore to 

serve? Because to me and a majority of Oregon voters we don't believe this is 

needed. NO NEW TAXES!!!!! 

 

Thanks. 

 


